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It's been a busy month with family issues and some foul weather keeping me from the 

museum.  The weather put off the roof repair, if we get a week of no snow I will be 

contacting D&D Roofing.  Mechanical work has been progressing slowly but things are 

getting done.  More information on that from David Elems.  As part of the mechanical 

department work, I will be contacting Chase Banking to set up a credit card for the 

department to start purchasing parts for our engine work.  Not much else to report for the 

last month.  Keep safe and stay well. 
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